Road safety — Rosebery Street/Cleghorn
Street junction #dundeewestend

o

The City Council is to shortly consult on the Dundee City Council (Variation
of Waiting Restrictions) Order 2021.

This covers proposed changes to waiting restrictions at various locations
across the city and will include a proposal to introduce “No Waiting at any
time” on the four corners of the Rosebery Street/Cleghorn Street junction.

Given the concerns raised by residents about some vehicles parking right at
the junction and affecting sight lines, this is a sensible move, although the
proposal will be subject to consultation.
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